Kurt J Zemba RMB

From: Sent: Joe Wren [jwren@indigo-land.com] Thursday, January 09, 2014 5:00 PM

To:

Karen Camp; Sonia Marino; Kurt J Zemba RMB; Hart, Michael; Gary Yuknat

Subject:

90 Swan Avenue, Old Lyme

Hi Karen. I left a long voicemail at your home. Everyone agrees that since you have favorable soil conditions on your property and there is no imminent public health concern or risk, that you and the other owners of the property may devise a plan to clean & rejuvenate the existing septic system to extend its working life for another 2 to 3 years at which time the public sewers will likely be available. We will work with you and Shoreline Sanitation to devise this plan. There will be no exemptions for tying in to the public sewer system when available. The Town, WPCA, DEEP and Shoreline Sanitation are cc'd to this email but please share this with the other owners.

Of course, the condition worsens and a public health risk develops, a more in-depth system repair/replacement may be required at that time.

Thank you! Joe

Joe Wren, PE Principal Indigo Land Design, LLC P.O. Box 1036 Old Saybrook, CT 06475

P: 860-202-0693 F: 860-388-9343

E: jwren@Indigo-Land.com

W: www.Indigo-Land.com http://www.indigo-land.com/>

